Good afternoon everyone! As most of you know – we are having our first ever Virtual National Poppy Day watch party on Facebook next Friday at noon. Would you mind posting this in your Facebook group and pushing this out to your committee to pass along to the department chairs for distribution?
Thank you all so much!
Stay safe and have a good weekend!
We're safely staying in our homes on National Poppy Day this year, but it doesn't mean we can't participate in an event to honor those who made the ultimate sacrifice. Join members of The American Legion Family as we commemorate the symbol behind the storied poppy and its relevance today.

Chrystal Daulton | Program Manager | American Legion Auxiliary National Headquarters | 3450 Founders Road | Indianapolis, IN 46268 | Phone (317) 569-4555 | Fax (317) 569-4502 | CDaulton@ALAforVeterans.org | www.ALAforVeterans.org | A Community of Volunteers Serving Veterans, Military, and their Families

https://www.facebook.com/events/250530519656074/